
pg 1 of 1	 |    Source: TATRC Times - Volume 7 • Quarter 2 	 https://www.tatrc.org/www/news-and-media/newsletter/TATRC-Times-FY2021-Q2.pdf

TATRC TIMESA QUARTERLY PUBLICATION OF THE TELEMEDICINE & ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY RESEARCH CENTER

DHIC Expands its Pool of Developers

TATRC’s Digital Health 
Innovation Center (DHIC) 
in Fort Gordon, GA is 

pleased to announce that their core 
developer cell is expanding due 

to the high volume of workload. 
Mr. Tyler Wright joined the 
TATRC DHIC team last month as 
a developer to assist the rest of 
the dynamic developers.  Tyler is 
a 2016 graduate of the University 
of South Carolina – Aiken with 
degrees in both Mathematics and 
Computer Science.  He has seven 
years of professional experience, 
and his most recent position was as 
a government contractor for JANUS 
corporation, specifically doing front 
and backend web features for the 
ArCADIE system.  Mr. Wright will 
be working on both web and mobile 
development projects for TATRC, 
including but not limited to projects 

leveraging the Mobile Health Care 
Environment (MHCE) system.

Tyler is happily married and the 
proud father of two young children.  
He is a worship leader in his church 
and an avid musician who plays a 
variety of instruments that include:  
piano, acoustic guitar, electric guitar, 
bass, keyboards, and drums.  We are 
very much looking forward to having 
Mr. Wright as an active part of the 
TATRC development team!

Welcome to the team Tyler! 

Mr. Tyler Wright, Developer for 
Digital Health Innovation Center.


